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Thank you EPA for your continued commitment to submit and publish annual GHG inventory reports
 and for helping the USA meet its UNFCCC treaty obligations. The USA has been a leading developer
 of new and improved methodologies for estimating emissions and sinks, and I’d like to see it
 continue to be one. I use and rely on GHG estimation methods and U.S. GHG data daily at my job
 and so do countless others across the globe. They are of critical importance, and as a U.S. citizen, I
 am personally proud the U.S. inventory continues to be such a high quality analysis.
 
Continue to keep up the great work!
 
Best regards,
Trevor
 
Trevor Anderson
Policy Associate
Climate Action Reserve
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Save the date for Navigating the American Carbon World 2017 – April 19-21 in San Francisco.
 




